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December 1, 2006
VIA EMAIL & 
VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250
Re:
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s Responses to Data Requests
WUTC v Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
Docket Nos. UE-060266 and UG-060267
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed please find an original and sixteen (16) copies of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s update on the Baker River Relicensing Process.  This filing is pursuant to Commission Staff's and Puget Sound Energy, Inc's Agreement on Revenue Requirement Adjustments in the above-referenced matter.

If you have any questions regarding the response, please contact the undersigned at 
(425) 635-1422 or Jason Kuzma at (425) 635-1416.
Very truly yours,

    /s/ Sheree Strom Carson

Sheree Strom Carson
SSC:db
Enclosures
cc:
Service List in Docket Nos. UE-060266 and UG-060267
Dennis J. Moss, Administrative Law Judge
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